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December 21, 2018

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about rogue asylum law enforcement. There are times

when morality supercedes the law but you have been ignoring the law in

the service of immorality instead. This week Judge Sullivan slapped down

General Sessions’ vicious move to arbitrarily restrict asylum by eliminating

longstanding criteria. This ruling follows Judge Tigar’s recent ruling quot-

ing Judge Bybee blocking your repulsive plan to arbitrarily restrict asylum

based on where people present themselves. Other immoral moves such as

your plan to revoke temporary protected status for several groups, your plan

to criminally prosecute people for entry prior to considering asylum, your

plan to abuse people in administrative detention awaiting asylum decisions

and your shocking plan to kidnap the children of many seeking asylum all

point a stunning level of lawlessness. One can only hope that the courts

will continue to block the horrible effects of your attempts and eventually

manage to bring you to justice.

Please assure me that you will resign.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from the rule of law.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


